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Dear Ms. Sontag,
 
Attached please find a copy of our comments concerning Bloedel Reserve's newest parking
proposal and traffic revision.
 
Thank you, John Carney
 
 

Johnathan N. Carney
President
Carney-Cargill, Inc.
Experts in Employee Benefits, LIfe, Disability, Long-term Care insurance and Estate Planning
400 Winslow Way E., Suite 200
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
Phone:  206.842.8987.223
Fax:  206.842.1927
 

**  Help us to help you:  Please email all enrollment additions, changes and terminations to
enrollments@carneycargill.com **

 
 

 
 
-----Message Disclaimer-----

 
This e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged,
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by reply
email to carneycargill@carneycargill.com and delete or destroy all copies of the original message and attachments thereto.

 
Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an Electronic signature for purposes of the Uniform Electronic Transaction Act (UETA) or
the Electric Signatures in Global and National Commerce Act (“E-Sign”) unless a specific statement to the contrary is included in this
message
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